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Comments on press articles 
  
PPC S.A. ("PPC"), in response to a relevant question by the Hellenic Capital Market 
Commission with respect to press articles regarding an agreement for the acquisition 
of the telecommunications company “Nova”, informs the investor community that it 
has not entered into any relevant discussion or agreement. 
  
In any case, the future of telecommunications is directly related to the development 
of Ultra-Fast broadband grids. To this end,  PPC continues the implementation of its 
plan for the development of a national fiber optics grid, through the existing 
infrastructure of the Distribution Network in Greece, creating value for its 
shareholders. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Investor Relations Department 
30, Chalkokondyli str., 104 32 Athens 
Τ:  +30 210 529 2153 
 +30 210 529 3665 
 +30 210 529 3207 
ir@ppcgroup.com  
  

 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation 
S.A. (www.ppcgroup.com)  at the “Investors Relations” section. 
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